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BCLP Partner Rebecca Nelson authored an article in the May/June issue of The Corporate

Board concerning the Biden administration’s activist approach to antitrust, which is driven by

stakeholder concerns and the growing clout of online businesses. “President Biden has sent strong

signals to the business community by naming activist antitrust enforcers to those key positions, but

has added even more tools to his kit – use of a sweeping executive order, creation of a new

presidential commission, and appointment of a presidential antitrust advisor,” she wrote.
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This material is not comprehensive, is for informational purposes only, and is not legal advice. Your use or receipt

of this material does not create an attorney-client relationship between us. If you require legal advice, you should

consult an attorney regarding your particular circumstances. The choice of a lawyer is an important decision and

should not be based solely upon advertisements. This material may be “Attorney Advertising” under the ethics and

professional rules of certain jurisdictions. For advertising purposes, St. Louis, Missouri, is designated BCLP’s

principal office and Kathrine Dixon (kathrine.dixon@bclplaw.com) as the responsible attorney.


